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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to express concerns 
to the Multi Agency Safeguarding 

Team (MASH)  directly  on 0345 155 
1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 
concern. 

 
 

Oaks—94.79% 
Chestnuts– 94.58% 
Sycamores– 94.71% 
Redwoods– 96.30% 

Whole school– 95.09% 
 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “I liked doing PE with my friends and Mr Tanner. I like doing so 
much counting in maths” - Faith 
 
 

Chestnuts:  “I enjoyed learning new words and using big numbers in maths. PE 
was my favourite this week!” - Olivia 
 
 

Sycamores:   “I have enjoyed writing our poems and doing equations! Science was 
great this week too!”  - Gracie 
 
 

Redwoods:  “In Redwoods we did Tag Rugby and it was so fun! In maths we used 
the pyramid method!” - Isla 

 

Please note that Breakfast Club is open from 8am daily.  The doors close 
promptly at 8.30am . 
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Diary Dates 

 14th October - Harvest 

assembly at The Avenue Church

– please bring food donations 

for HITS food bank on this day. 

 Half Term 21st—25th October. 

Return to school on Monday 

28th October. 

 Thursday 31st October – Open 

Morning. 

Awards 

Attendance – Oaks 

Random Act of Kindness – Paul 

House Cup – Exe 
 

  

 

Star Learners 

Acorns – Alicia 

Oaks – Kayla 

Chestnuts – Mason 

Sycamores – Zara 

Redwoods – Narcis 

Whole School News 
This week we spoke about Mental Health and being ‘mentally healthy’ using the ‘10 a Day’ as Thursday was 

World Mental Health Day. We all wrote positive sayings down for our whole school ‘Jar of Smiles’ which  

anyone can use when they may be having a tough day. 

————— 

 On Monday the children will be going to The Avenue for a Harvest assembly. We would like to contribute to 

their collection for HITS foodbank. The children will take any food donations with them to the church. 

————— 

We currently have some spaces in our Pre-school, please share our open day information on the school 

Facebook page with friends and family . Our toddler group will be coming very soon too, more details  

to follow! 


